
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 
10 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 11 – Hoodie and Photograph 
 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Year 11 hoodie for your 
child. They are now available to purchase direct from the supplier using the following 
link: https://www.rio-group.co.uk/buckingham-school-leavers-hoodie.html 
 
Each hoodie is £18 and will be available for collection on GCSE results day.  
 
In addition, there is a Year 11 commemorative photograph available to purchase. There are two size 
options to choose from:  
 

 12x5 card mounted  

 17x8 supplied  
 
The link to purchase the photograph is: https://www.classpictures.co.uk/preview and the password to 
view and order the photo is: Bham1122 
 
Orders for both the hoodie and photograph should be placed at the latest by Monday 04 July 2022. 
Any queries please email finance@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wallace 
Assistant Head of Year 11  
Anti-bullying Coordinator 
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